Chiloquin Fire & Rescue is currently well positioned to handle the community’s pre-hospital
emergency medical and trauma related needs including COVID-19. We are working in
cooperation with Sky Lakes Medical Center, Klamath County Public Health, Klamath County
Emergency Management, Oregon State Fire Marshal’s Office, and mutual aid Fire & EMS
agencies to meet the needs of our citizens.

For local up to date COVID-19 information, go to the Klamath County Department of Public
Health’s website at http://www.klamathcounty.org/378/Public-Health.

Call 211 or access the 211 website http://www.211.org/services/covid19 if you have non-
emergency needs.

Call 911 for life threatening illness & injury, to report fires, and for law enforcement needs.

CF&R encourages our community to stay informed, practice social isolation, and to follow local,
state, and CDC guidelines to prevent the spread of COVID-19 and other communicable diseases.

Please help us help you, and be safe!
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